
 

 

To the Central Committee 

of the Communist Party of Greece  

 

Dear Comrades, 

Communist Party of Poland sends its warmest comradely greetings on the occasion  

of the 95th anniversary of the founding of the Communist Party of Greece (KKE).  

For 95 years KKE remains one of the main and distinguished communist party in 

Europe. It has been an inspiration for the working people of not only Greece but the 

entire Europe, being a representative of the working class’ interests and the organizer of 

the class struggle. Its heroic fight against fascism, both domestic and foreign, through the 

Resistance of EAM-ELAS, was an example for the entire progressive world.  

Nowadays, after 95 years, KKE remains the only political force of Greece that is still 

committed to the cause of class struggle and offers a working class anti-capitalist 

response to the crisis of capitalism. It greatly contributes to the cause of the 

international communist movement both in developed and developing countries giving 

an example and helping to organize international activities of the progressive forces. 

KKE shows us that communist tradition and modern program that was adopted during 

its 19th congress may be used in favor of the working class. 

We salute the great tradition of the KKE, its former and present struggle, masses that 

used to and still are organizing activities of the Party. We would like to wish our Greek 

comrades many successes on the field of struggle against capitalism. 

Long live the Communist Party of Greece! 

Long live international solidarity! 

 

On behalf of the CC of the Communist Party of Poland 

 
Krzysztof Szwej 

Chairman 

 


